
Please keep yourself familiar with our policy on when your child can return to Bright Horizons: 

 

Illnesses 
 

No child should come to school visibly ill.  This includes fever, vomiting, diarrhea, severe congestion, runny 

noses that are green or yellow in color, or other symptoms of illness.  Every child will be sick at times, and 

we know home is the best placed for him/her to recover. 

  

Please do not bring your child if he or she: 

  

1. Has a fever or has had a fever within 24 hours 

2. Has a constant cough 

3. Has symptoms of a possible communicable disease 

4. Has possible pink eye.  Your child must be on antibiotic drops for 24 hours before returning. 

 

Your child is not permitted to return until all fever is gone without the use of Tylenol or Motrin for 24 hours. 

 

If your child is on antibiotics, ask your doctor when he/she will not be contagious and can return to school.  If 

your child needs any medication during the Bright Horizons day, you must sign a Medication Permission Form 

and bring the medication in the original bottle to the Bright Horizons office.  Medication will only be 

administered by the Director or Assistant Director.  Teachers are not allowed to give medication of any kind. 

 

Please help us from spreading germs and disease.  If your child contracts a contagious disease, please inform the 

Director so that appropriate measures may be taken to prevent the illness from spreading.   

 

If your child becomes ill while in our care, we will contact you to make arrangements for your child to be taken 

home.  If your child begins to run a fever of 100.0 or higher, we will contact you to pick up your child from 

Bright Horizons.  You can pick your child up from the Director’s office, located in the foyer.  Please be sure to 

list emergency numbers for your child in case we are unable to reach you. 

 

 

In addition, in the case of injury, an incident report is filled out, then signed by the teacher and the director.  A 

duplicate copy of this report will be provided to the parents, and the original kept on file at the school.   

 

 

 

Thanks, 

Courtney Moudy, Director 

Amanda Pickering, Assistant Director 


